		Friday March 6, 1998





To:		UNISWG Participants and Interested Parties 





From:	Lorenzo Kristov, CEC, on behalf of UNISWG Drafting Team





re:		Revised UNISWG Schedule





Preparation of the final report to the CPUC following the 2nd draft has proven to be more complicated than expected. The following revised schedule is proposed for finishing the report. Please note the addition of another full UNISWG meeting on Tuesday 3/17 in San Francisco. 





The CEC has formally requested an extension of the filing deadline (see accompanying letter, UNI_EXT2.doc), and Steve Roscow (CPUC Energy Division) has been informed about this revised schedule and supports the proposal.  





Monday 3/9 � meeting of drafting team to develop "Final Draft" report. Meeting will include the four original team members (Chris Alba (SDG&E), Conrad Eustis (FIrstPoint), Kirsten Stacy (PG&E), Lorenzo Kristov (CEC)) plus Paul Nelson (SCE). If any other UNISWG participant wishes to be included in this session please let Lorenzo know right away (phone 916 654 4773 or email LKristov@energy.state.ca.us). The meeting will be held at SDG&E's San Francisco office beginning at 9 am.  





The purpose of this meeting will be to: 


1. draft a brief revised executive summary which includes: (a) concise statements of the main themes or issues for each of the five CPUC questions, identifying areas of agreement and disagreement, and (b) specific direction to the CPUC about what kinds of decisions and further guidance the UNIS process needs from them; 


2. incorporate all parties' comments that were received as of last Tuesday's (3/3) original comment deadline;


3. clearly identify which points represent the views of the UNISWG as a whole, in contrast to those which are offered as thought pieces or the views of only certain parties. 





Tuesday 3/10 � posting / circulation of Final Draft. 





Tuesday 3/17 � meeting of full UNISWG in San Francisco (probably at PG&E) to get final agreement on content of the Final Draft and identify any needed changes. Specifically, the objectives of this meeting will be to:


1. reach agreement on the decisions and direction needed from the CPUC at this time; 


2. reach agreement on those statements in the report which represent the views of the UNISWG as a whole. 





Parties who wish to suggest changes to the Final Draft but cannot attend the 3/17 meeting should send their desired changes to the UNISWG participant list or, at a minimum, to the drafting team members no later than Monday 3/16.  





Friday 3/20 � filing of Final Report at CPUC.





Note: This extension of schedule is not intended as an opportunity to introduce new material or issues. To complete our report on time, we must limit discussion to: the 2/26 Second Draft, the comments received on that draft as of Tuesday 3/3, the executive summary drafted by the team on Monday 3/9, any changes made by the drafting team as reflected in the Final Draft circulated on Tuesday 3/10, and any hopefully minor editorial changes to the Final Draft. Parties who wish to raise new issues or introduce new material should do this in their formal comments to the CPUC. (The 20-day period for comments will be preserved under the new schedule.)





Thanks to all for your comments and 
